
St.  Theresa  School  hosting
1960s reunion
St. Theresa School in South Lake Tahoe is having a reunion
lunch for students who attended the school in the 1960s.

This is part of Catholic Schools Week.

The luncheon will be after the 12pm Mass on Feb. 1 in Globbin
Hall.

Contact  the  school  at  (530)  544.8944  or  afilce@diocese-
sacramento.org if attending.
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